
            

 

CCHS CAPITAL CAMPAIGN UPDATE 
                              June 2024 

 

Dear Supporters of CCHS, 

 

Summer is upon us, and the expansion work has begun. A new construction driveway is 

already being installed for the start of the project.  

Here is an update on where we are and where we need to be. 

Total Amount Needed:  $12.4 million 

Matching Funds Available: $  6.2 million 

Amount Collected So Far: $  1.9 million including cash and pledges 

We have been blessed with a generous donor who is willing to match up to $6.2 million 

by the end of 2025.  This will enable us to complete the project with no borrowing or 

debt payment costs added to tuition in the years to come.  As such, we ask for your 

support now in cash, pledges, securities, stock, etc. as we continue to collect for this 

final phase. 

All donations count whether large or small. Let’s support this final phase as we did the 

other phases.  Will you consider a gift or pledge today? 

We will be contacting every supporter by phone in August if we have not received a 

campaign donation or a pledge from you.  Each church will have a captain to organize a 

team to contact the members of the congregation who have not responded to our 

requests for support.  

The Capital Campaign Committee is available to answer your questions on giving.  

Please feel free to reach out to any member. Thank you for your support.   

 

Capital Campaign Committee, 

Mitchell Kamps, President 616-262-3679     

Tim Block, Treasurer  616-813-6015           

Dale Vink, Secretary  616-340-9475 

Scott Koole  616-293-1624 

Tyler Doezema  616-366-7549 


